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QUESTIONS AT ANY TIME TO CABINET PORTFOLIO HOLDERS 
 

 
 

Question From: County Councillor James Gibson-Watt 

Subject: Sewerage Charges to Powys residents 

Question To: County Councillor Iain McIntosh  
Portfolio Holder for Economic Development, Planning & 
Housing 

 
Question: 
 
Could the Portfolio Holder explain why residents in former Powys County Council 
houses have received 2021/22 Sewerage Charges Notices that have increased 
charges by nearly 70% from 2020/21 levels?  The Notices refer to possible further 
increases in future years.  These increases are excessive and appear to have been 
imposed without consultation with residents or subject to scrutiny by Cabinet or the 
relevant Council Scrutiny Committee. 

 
 


